
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE   

 

PPO NETWORK TERMINATION 
 

Public Employees’ Benefits Program  

(HealthSCOPE Benefits) 
 

 

To:      Sierra Health-Care Options Inc., (SHO) and Hometown Health (HTH) Network 

Providers  

 

Re:      SHO and HTH PPO Network Contract Termination effective June 30, 2021 

 

 

The Public Employees’ Benefits Program’s (PEBP’s) PPO network contract with SHO 

and HTH will terminate effective June 30, 2021.  On July 1, 2021, PEBP will transition 

to the Aetna Signature Administrators (ASA) network.  Claims will continue to be 

handled through HealthSCOPE Benefits.   

 

To ensure PEBP members are not unexpectedly billed for out-of-network coverage, 

PEBP is requesting all providers who do not participate in the ASA network to inform 

their PEBP (HealthSCOPE) patients of this change prior to providing any services on or 

after July 1, 2021.   

 

IMPORTANT: Claims for dates of service prior to July 1, 2021 must be submitted 

to HealthSCOPE Benefits for processing no later than September 30, 2021. 

 

For questions, contact HealthSCOPE Benefits at 1-888-763-8232. 

 

 


